Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629
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SPACES 6 August 1986

Mirra Meyer

Visual Arts Community Development
Arizona Commission on the Arts
417 West Roosevelt

Phoenix, Arizona 85003

Dear Ms. Meyer,

Thanks for your recent letter. Yes, it makes great sense to tie together
an article about the Grover Thompson Garden with the exhibition at

the Arizona State University gallery. I, or Elaine Wintman who is Editor
of the Newsletter, will be in touch with more details when the deadlines
for 1987 issues get closer. Thanks. Meanwhile, we look forward to
hearing from you with any news about the site. Marian Blake should feel
free to contact us, if she needs to.

Thanks again.

Sincerely
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Jocelyn Gibbs
Associate

P.S. Do you know about Laura McBride's house in Flagstaff, Arizon;?
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